
Notice to All Tenants 

Date: [Insert Date] 

Dear Esteemed Tenants, 

We are committed to ensuring the safety and security of our building and all residents. As part of 

this commitment, we are making some important revisions to our building security protocols. 

The following changes will take effect on [Insert Effective Date]: 

• Increased security personnel on-site during evening hours. 

• Installation of additional surveillance cameras in common areas. 

• Updated access control systems for main entry points. 

• Regular security drills to familiarize tenants with emergency procedures. 

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we implement these vital changes. Your 

safety is our top priority, and we believe these enhancements will create a more secure living 

environment for everyone. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the building management 

office. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name]  

[Your Position]  

[Building Management Company]  

[Contact Information] 


